
Avista Corp. 
1411 East Mission   P.O. Box 3727 
Spokane. Washington  99220-0500 
Telephone 509-489-0500 
Toll Free   800-727-9170 

December 1, 2020 

Mark L. Johnson 
Executive Director and Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission 
621 Woodland Square Loop SE 
Lacey, WA 98503 

Re: Docket No. UG-200823 – Avista Utilities Schedule 170 Revisions 

Dear Mr. Johnson: 

Attached for filing with the Commission is an electronic copy of Avista Corporation’s, dba 

Avista Utilities (Avista or “the Company”), filing of its proposed revisions to the following tariff 

sheets, WN U-29: 
Substitute Fourth Revision Sheet 170-G Canceling Fourth Revision Sheet 170-G 

Substitute Original Sheet 170-P Canceling Original Sheet 170-P 

On September 22, 2020, Avista filed proposed revisions to its natural gas tariff WN U-29, 

Schedule 170, Rules and Regulations, with subsequent filings made to extend the effective date of the 

revisions to, ultimately, December 11, 2020 to allow appropriate time for Commission Staff review. 

Having worked collaboratively with Commission Staff in the evaluation of the proposed tariffs, the 

Company hereby submits its final modifications to the tariff sheets referenced above in order to 

incorporate several edits discovered through Commission Staff’s review. While not substantive in 

nature, the revisions contained herein add clarity to various sections of Avista’s Schedule 170, correct 

inadvertent errors, and further align the tariff sheets with the intention of WAC 480-90.  

If you have any questions regarding this filing, please contact Jaime Majure at (509) 495-7839 

or jaime.majure@avistacorp.com. 

Sincerely, 
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/s/Shawn Bonfield 
 
Shawn Bonfield 
Sr. Manager of Regulatory Policy & Strategy 


